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Late February 2015 

 

Greetings, 

 

I hope that you and your families are well. 

 

I’m writing to communicate some information about the upcoming reunion, class 

giving, and some news about one of our classmates. 

 

Big Bash – In a few weeks you should receive a printed invitation to 

the reunion, so hopefully this letter, plus the invitation, will prompt 

you to register and give to the Annual Fund.  Our attendance goal is 

62; so far, only four of us have registered.  The registration deadline 

for the Big Bash is May 27. 

 
Lodging – As I mentioned in my last letter, the College has reserved a 

meeting room for us at the Hampton Inn and Suites, so please try to 

reserve your lodging at this location.  If you reserve a room, ask for  

                        the Wabash rate discount.  Here’s the discount link for the Hampton 

Inn: https://secure3.hilton.com/en_US/hp/reservation/book.htm?execution=e1s1.  The 

room blocks for the reunion will remain available until May 5. 

 

Schedule – The schedule for the weekend has been posted; you can find it at 

http://wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/schedule.  A Chapel Sing contest and class photos 

will take place on Saturday afternoon.  

 

Giving – Our goal for the reunion is 50 donors (31%).  We reached this mark last 

year, and I think it would be great if we could raise this year’s number to 75 (46%).  

If you’ve not made a gift to the College, why not do so right now?  Here’s the URL: 

http://www.wabash.edu/giving.   Thanks go out to the following for making 

contributions to the Annual Fund since December:  Joe Anderson, Patrick Blair, Mike 

Brandt, John Buehner, Dean Cantrell, Eric Elman, Scott Hollingsworth, Mario Joven, 

Todd Lukens, Mitch Marcus, Scott Richardson, Dirk Stahl. 
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News:  Some of you may remember that Greg Shine spoke 

about his experiences working for the National Park 

Service during Big Bash 2005.  Recently, Greg received the 

Washington State Historic Preservation Officer’s Award for 

Outstanding Achievement in Media and Historic 

Preservation.  Read more about Greg’s achievements here:  

http://blog.wabash.edu/alumninews/2015/01/05/shine-90-

receives-outstanding-preservation-award/.   Congratulations Greg! 

 

Regards, 

Keith  

Mike  

David  
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